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N E W S  R E L E A S E 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  August 7th, 2023 
CONTACT: Tom Barry 

Beltrami County Administrator 
701 Minnesota Ave. NW 

Bemidji MN 56601 
Office (218) 333-4109 

tom.barry@co.beltrami.mn.us  

 

Public Hearing on New Jail Location 
 

Bemidji, MN – The Beltrami County Board of Commissioners will be holding a public hearing on 

Tuesday, August 15th, 2023 in the County Board Room at 701 Minnesota Ave NW to allow the public to 

comment on the location of the new Beltrami County Jail.  The Board meeting is scheduled to start at 

5PM.   

 

Two properties have been identified that meet the needs of the new jail location.   The first property is 

the “Quello Property” located on the north side of Carr Lake Rd SE at Fenske Ave SE.  The second is 

the “Crown Property” located on Pioneer Street SE west of Railroad St SE.  Both properties are in or 

near the Bemidji Industrial Park and are zoned properly to meet the requirements of the Greater Bemidji 

Area Joint Planning Board. 
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